
Police Pension Board Minutes 
August 31, 1982 

The Police Pension Board met at 9:00 a.m. August 31, 1982, in the 
City Manager's Office at City Hall. Members present were City Manager 
Jim Wysocki, Police Lieutenant Harvey Corby, City Clerk Neva Lockhart, 
Finance Director John Tasker. Also present was Claudia Hazelhurst, 
Personnel Director. 

The purpose of the meeting was to consider the request for retirement 
by Police Officer Robert Amelang effective October 2, 1982, who 
completed twenty-five years of service August 1, 1982. 

Upon motion by Lieutenant Corby, seconded by Neva Lockhart and 
carried, the request by Robert Amelang for retirement was approved. 

Personnel Director Claudia Hazelhurst was authorized to notify the 
Fire and Police Pension Fund of the above action. 

Finance Director John Tasker provided a preliminary report on the 
Police Pension Fund under the old plan. 

It was moved by John Tasker, seconded by Neva Lockhart and carried, 
that the meeting be adjourned. 

Neva B. Lockhart 
Secretary 



fficer Robert Amelang/ 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE: 	02 August 1982 

TO: 	Gary Leonard, Chief of Police 
Claudia Hazelhurst, Personnel Director 
John Tasker, Finance Director 
Lt. Harvey Gorby - Police Pension Board Representative 

FROM: 	Officer Robert Amelang 

SUBJECT: 	Notification of retirement 

This is to notify you that I am officially making my request for retirement 
at this time. October 2, 1982, will be the effective date, and my last 
working day. 

I have 25 years of service in with the City as of August 1, 1982. 

RA:dd 
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